Dear Zehn, Ben, Ariana, Lacey, Bella, Jessica, Gil, Layton, Kyra, Aria, Ella, Tiernan, Oskar, Brooke, Josh, Cara, Archie, Olive, Tori-Anna, Jamie, Arianna, Logan, Georgia, Anna and Mabel,
I hope you all enjoyed your Easter holidays and eating your Easter eggs!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today is the beginning of Term 3 and so I ask you to continue with the work pack I sent you for this week and next week. Continue with spellings and try to read a wee amount every day
Love from, 
Mrs Fenton






